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Dear Speaker Shekarchi and Chair Fogarty, 

Please allow a vote on H5036. If the democrats are the party of promoting democracy, which would be great, 
this would be a big help in letting us know where our legislators stand on many issues.  

Many bills that are popular with legislatures and seemingly with Rhode Islanders, but these bills never get the 
chance to be voted on.   

Further, as was pointed out in the Rules Committee, this provision has the potential to reduce the glut of bills 
that are reintroduced year after year.  

This would be a great experiment to try this session.  

 
--  
Caitlin Sanford 
Co-President 
Climate Action Rhode Island 
 


